
Steer Point Restoration for the period of 2 August to 27 September 

  

•The total number of HGV deliveries for the period 2 August 2020 to 27 September was 119 into the 

site which represented just 19% of the permitted number over that period 

•2,029 tonnes of material was brought into the site during that period 

•The weekly average was 13 loads with the maximum number of permitted loads in any one week of 

70 into the site not achieved at all.  The highest weekly total was 27. 

•There were no incidents and one public complaint logged by Aardvark during the period.  The 

complaint related to the condition that the road was left in following hedge trimming.  The road was 

swept again within 24hrs of the complaint being received. 

 

Without sounding like a stuck record, the low number of movements continues due to lack of 

availability of suitable material as construction continues to lag.  The variation application to extend 

the timescale for the restoration is due to be determined by DCC in the next couple of weeks. 


